
 
  

Year 6 Fundraisers 

We’d like to say a huge well done to Isla, Essie, Cory, Alfie and 

Aiden from Year 6 for their fantastic fundraising last week. The 

children asked if they could raise some money to support their 

Scout group by selling crafts and cakes at school. We thought 

this was a very worthy cause and lots of chil-

dren did too! In fact, the sales were very suc-

cessful indeed. Isla, Essie, Cory, Alfie and 

Aiden’s hard work raised an incredible 

£107.89!!! Very well done! We’re sure your 

Scout group will be very pleased with your 

help. 

Annual Parent Questionnaire 

At Perranporth we continually strive to improve; to try to make things the best we can for the 

children and parents within our school community. As part of this improvement process, we 

regularly seek to gain your opinions on the way we do things.  Although the questions have 

limited responses, we find further information extremely helpful. There is an additional com-

ments section at the end for this reason. In order to be able make improvements, we need to 

know more information about any of the statements below that you may disagree with. It is 

very difficult to improve something when you are not entirely sure what the key issues are. We 

always welcome constructive criticism and suggestions. We also like to receive positive feed-

back too! We have found in the past that some questionnaires are not completed because 

you are ‘happy with everything’. If this is the case, it is always nice to receive that sort of feed-

back as well. 

As a direct result of your answers, changes can and do take place. We would very much appreciate it if you could 

take a few moments to sit down and complete this questionnaire. If you have more than one child at the school, 

you can complete the questionnaire separately for each child or do one for the whole family. The closing date for 

responses has been extended to Fri 24th June. Just follow this link:  https://forms.office.com/r/83SccfCEpR 

Thank you. 

Father’s Day Pop Up Shop 

We’re sure there’s going to be lots dads with happy 

faces this weekend!!! The FOPS Father’s Day Pop Up 

Shop was a huge success with children busily 

choosing gifts for their dads from the great selection 

arranged by FOPS. The FOPS volunteers very kindly 

sourced and wrapped the gifts, then helped chil-

dren make their selections. We’d like to say a big 

thank you to FOPS for all of their wonderful work in 

supporting our school and making this Sunday ex-

tra special for Perranporth’s dads!! 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/83SccfCEpR


The Summer Reading Challenge is Back! 

The Summer Reading Challenge, is back at a library near you! This year, The Reading Agency is partnering 

with Science Museum Group for ‘Gadgeteers’, a science and innovation themed Challenge that will spark children's 

curiosity about the world around them. Find out more about Gadgeteers here. 

The Challenge will launch in libraries on Saturday 9 July. 

 

How the Summer Reading Challenge works 

Children can read whatever they like in their chosen format - fiction, fact books, poetry, joke books, picture books, 

graphic novels, audio books and eBooks can all be used to complete the Challenge. 

Children receive special rewards each time they finish a book and there's a certificate for everyone who completes 

the Challenge. 

 

The Summer Reading Challenge is open to all primary school aged children and is designed for all reading abilities. 

Children can sign up for free at a participating library during the summer holidays. 

Throughout the Challenge, library staff and teenage and adult volunteers support children, helping them to explore a 

wide range of different types of books and enjoy a range of creative activities and events. 

50p Friday Lolly Sales 

This half term the Friday after school cake sale becomes 

the Friday Ice-Lolly sale!!! 

 

Drumkit Available 

We have a school drumkit that is up for loan again if there are any children or 

families that would like to borrow it. There is no charge for the loan of the 

drumkit, we’re just happy for it to be used. It is a child sized kit, so a great oppor-

tunity for any budding drummer who might like to try their hand at this fantastic 

instrument. If you’d like to borrow the drumkit for an extended period, please get 

in touch via Class Dojo, or call the School Office so we can make some arrange-

ments. Thank you 

Dates for Your Diary - Sports Day 

This year’s sports days (weather permitting) are scheduled for the 

following dates with parents and families welcome to attend: 

Reception Class: Wed 20th July 9.30am 

KS1 (Y1 & Y2): Tue 28th June gates open 1.15pm for 1.30pm start 

KS2 (Y3,Y4,Y5,Y6): Wed 13th Jul gates open 1.15pm for 1.30pm 

start 



Summer Fayre - Fri 15th July 

The annual FOPS Summer Fayre is all set for  Friday 15th July at 2.30pm. As 

always, there’s going to be lots of fun planned with games to take part in, 

prizes to be won and much much more! This year there will be a chil-

dren’s Talent Show. For a £1 donation, children can audition their talent in 

school over the coming weeks. Top acts will then be chosen to perform at 

the Summer Fayre itself! Raffle tickets will go one sale soon and be com-

ing home via children—please keep an eye out. 

 

FOPS need your help with the following: 

• Wine Bottles - Please can we have any bottles of wine for the Water or Wine stall, brought to the school Office. 

We have plenty of empty bottles from previous fayres. 

• Raffle Prizes - If you have a business or know of any that would be willing to donate a raffle prize we would be 

very grateful! Please let the School Office know. 

• Helpers! - FOPS always need help in the days leading up to on of the Summer Fayre. If you’re able to lend a 

hand, please contact Laura Wells via the FOPS Facebook.  
 

Thank you for your support! 

Term Dates and INSET Days 2022-23 
In case you want to start making plans for next year, the term dates for 2022-23 are set out below with our school 

INSET days marked by red boxes (Wed 22nd Feb will be a Parent Teacher Consultation Day). We would like to 

encourage parents to only book holidays during the school breaks as set out below.  

Holidays will not be authorised in term time and it is against the law to remove children from school for unauthor-

ised reasons. Thank you. 

School closed for INSET Days. 

(Wed 22nd Feb will be Parent Meetings) 


